
LEAGUE SECRETARY 
 SOFTWARE PROGRAMS 

 

The Ames Area USBC will reimburse you half the cost to purchase a league secretary program.  

Determination of the program you can utilize and costs must be approved by the AAUSBC association 

manager.  Here are your options (Please choose one): 

A.  Perfect Secretary offers a program that will handle 4-26 teams and will handle 2 leagues.  Some 

of you may need something more and if I agree, we will pay half of that.  Please see Perfect 

Secretary website for more information. 

B. BLS offers a bowling program also.  We will also pay half of that program.  Please see their 

website for information. 

LEAGUE SECRETARY REQUIREMENTS: 

To be reimbursed for the costs, the following is required: 

1.  I must receive a copy of the receipt before Dec 1, 2013 telling me what the cost is and what 

league or leagues it will be used for. 

2. Your league must be updated weekly on Bowl.com 

3. Awards sheets must be turned in to me within 10 days after the award was achieved 

4. Your Final averages must be turned in within 14 days after your league ends. 

When these requirements are met, the association will take the receipt you gave me and reimburse you 

for half the cost of the program. 

The most difficult part is setting up the league in the computer.  After that you enter the scores then 

click a button to send your scores to bowl.com.  Then you click on the awards and you can either print 

them or email them to me.  Nothing to it.  I am familiar with both BLS and League Secretary so if you 

have any questions, just let me know and I try and help you.  

 

USBC has made no changes to the awards program this year.  If you didn’t update your program last 

year, we will reimburse you half the cost of the program if you decide to upgrade this year to the new 

version of the software.  Please contact me if you are interested in upgrading your program.  The same 

requirements apply.  USBC made several changes to the award program a couple of years ago, so if you 

aren’t running the updated program, your bowlers’ aren’t receiving all of the awards they are eligible 

for. 

 

Thanks 
Teri Jennings 
Association Manager 
Ames Area USBC 


